
8/27/2019 State of Arizona Mail - Centene WellCare Merger

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=af8d2bec14&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1643035842240364092%7Cmsg-f%3A16430358422403… 1/1

Christina Quast <christina.quast@azahcccs.gov>

Centene WellCare Merger
1 message

'Guillermo Bonillas' via Centene-WellCareMerger - HC <Centene-
WellCareMerger@azahcccs.gov>

Mon, Aug 26, 2019 at 7:39
PM

Reply-To: Guillermo Bonillas <wbonillas@icloud.com>
To: Centene-WellCareMerger@azahcccs.gov

This merger should not allow the existing contracts to continue. It’s clear both plans would cover the entire state. Second,
AHCCCS should complete a contract audit for each plan to validate if they meet the minimum standards in the regions
they currently serve. The possibility exist they may try to amend their current contracts to include WellCare in the
Southern Region. The option would to be freeze new member assignment for the remainder of the contract period in all
counties and allow a new plan for the southern region at the end of year three.

Sent from my iPhone


